
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 31st January 2025 

What has happened this week?  

Physical Development … some great balancing, rolling and climbing in gymnastics  

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  We have read and begun to discuss  The Leopard’s drum by 

Jessica Souham, an Asante tale from West Africa  

Mathematics… This week we have looked at the numbers 6/7 and 8. We have explored the different 

ways you can make these numbers as well as practising writing them correctly 

Phonics—air/er/and double letters,  Tricky words—my/by/all/no/go/are/sure/pure 

Understanding the World—lots of interest in finding out about Lunar New Year, using chopsticks with 

noodles and learning that this year it is the Year of the Snake  

The children have produced some lovely art using water colours to paint a winter sky and adding the 

silhouette of penguins 

 

Reminders & Messages  

 

 

Work on the Wall: Freya for her maths work on the number 6 

Headteacher award: Fen for his perseverance in phonics  

Farm School for Mice class will be on Thursday 13th February  

The Planetarium show will be in school on Wednesday morning for the children to enjoy 

 

 

 

 


